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Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
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Dear Parents and Carers,
 
Happy Friday! 

I’m starting with an exciting date for
your diary. We will be running our
Festive Bingo for children and families
over 2 after school evenings where
you are welcome to come and play.
They will take place in the school hall
on Monday 5th December and
Tuesday 6th December both at
3:30pm.

Monday will be ‘eyes down’ for EYFS,
Years 1, 2 and 3 and Tuesday for
Years 4, 5 and 6. Don’t worry if you
have children in different classes, pick
the best date to suit you. We do this to
try and balance the numbers in the
hall – it will be busy! Hope you can
join us!!
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 14th October 2022

School
photographs:
20th and 21st
October

Last day of
this half term:
Friday 21st
October at
3.15pm

Parents
evenings:
Week
beginning 28th
November 
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Help needed 
The school council are collecting for the Harvest food bank. If you
haven’t already donated, I know that they will be thrilled to receive
any tins, packets and jars. Please drop off at the classroom door.

Many thanks.











We have reviewed our school Behaviour Policy. It is available on the
school website and will be posted on the whole school page of Class

Dojo and Facebook. Please have a read, it spells out the school’s
approach and what to expect at each level.








We are delighted to announce that Miss Brockman is expecting her
second child. She is due in January and we wish her all the best for

her pregnancy. 



Have a happy weekend and all the best, Mrs May
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Congratulations to 10 children in
year 4 who have completed their

Bikeability Level 1 in cycle
training, during an after school

club with Mr Shaughnessy.
The training develops cycle
handling skills in traffic-free

environments & includes the core
functions for safe & responsible

cycling. 



Well done.
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On Monday 29th August, Dexter
completed The Dragon: a

children’s duathlon to help raise
awareness for his younger sister
Frankie and raise funds for the

amazing, Daisy Garland charity. 
The race consisted of running

400m, riding a bike for 400m and
then running again for 225m.

Dexter raised a fantastic
£2,808.00! 

We're all so proud of you Dexter. 
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Rainbows and Sunbeams
In Reception this week, we have

taken our learning out and about
around the school grounds. Both

classes enjoyed exploring and
searching for mini beasts. We
observed them closely in their

habitats, identified them and ticked
them off on our checklist.

O u r  M a t h s  W h i z z
S u p e r s t a r  c l a s s e s  t h i s

w e e k :



This week, Naughty Bus has been
causing havoc in the classroom.
Each night he has DESTROYED
something in the classroom the

children have created. Unbelievable!
The police have been called and the
children have enjoyed writing their

own reports for them.

Year 2
This week, Year 2 went on a
Geography trip around the

local area! We used our map
reading skills to locate key

features and follow our route
on an aerial map. We will use
these skills to create our own

map of the local area!

Year 3
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Year 1

This week in year 3, we have been
familiarising ourselves with the metre ruler.

The children enjoyed measuring themselves
and other objects in the classroom before

sorting the objects into ‘less then one metre’
or ‘greater than one metre’. The children

know that there are 100cm in 1m. They are
looking forward to continuing their learning

by measuring in meters and centimetres and
converting between the two.



In Science this week, Year 4 have
continued with their learning about

teeth. We have set up an
experiment to see the effect that

different liquids have on our teeth.
We are using water, milk, apple

juice and cola. We can’t wait to see
which egg has changed the most

when we conclude our
investigation next week!

Year 4

Year 6
In Science this week, Year 6 have been
learning about micro-organisms and
how some are helpful and some are

harmful. We have set up an investigation
into the effects of different variables on
the growth of mould. In our experiment,

we will leave 4 pieces of bread in the
classroom and see how they change

over time. Yuk!
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Year 5

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Year 5 really
enjoyed learning

about Sutton Hoo in
History. They wrote

many interesting
facts.
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